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Sincere Thanks
Dear Church Family, 

     I wanted to take the time to thank you 
all for showing up after my husband 
died.  You as a church showed up in 
MANY WAYS -  cards, food, hugs, 
prayers, coming to calling hours and ser-
vice, the monetary donations, text mes-
sages, phone calls, offers for rides, words 
of encouragement for the kids and me, 
the meal after the service and the list 
goes on.  Thank you all for being the 
church and more importantly being our 
church and standing beside us.  I know 
there is never going to be enough words 
of thanks to express my gratitude.  
Please know how deeply you have 
touched all of us.  With Gratitude and 
Love - Patience, Cameron and Aubrey

     Again the Rodees say thank you to our 
church family for taking care of our 
needs.  As we mature (better use of words 
than 'get older'!) our needs seem to ex-
plode!  Our latest need was a bone infec-
tion in Marilyn's hammer toe and surgery 
to remove part of the toe December 15th-
right in the midst of Christmas preps and 
celebrations. 

     We sincerely appreciate and enjoyed 
our Presbyterian family taking time from 
their holiday preparations to make deli-
cious meals and transport both of us to 
appointments.  Your prayers, cards and 
calls gave us strength and joy.  It all aug-
mented what Elliott and Mary were pro-
viding for us too.  AND Bill only had to 
heat fabulous meals in the microwave 
while Marilyn was off her feet plus not 
driving. 

     Our hearts are bursting as we relax 
with care in our own home to allow neces-
sary healing to take place.   

Faithfully - Bill and Marilyn

You Are Great

Food For Fellowship
     Food for Fellowship returns to bring 
warmth to your winter!  Here’s the deal - 
we provide a soup meal for anyone in the 
church who wants one.  In return, we ask 
that you “pay it forward” and send 
greetings to a church friend with a note-
card that we supply with your meal.   

     Food For Fellowship will be on 
Thursday, March 10th.  A meal of soup, 
homemade bread/muffins, and dessert 
will be available with gluten-free options 
for each menu item.  It can be picked up 
at the church or delivered to your home.  
Along with the meal, you will receive a 
notecard with an addressed, stamped 
envelope for another member of your 
church family.  Write a quick note of fel-
lowship and pop it in the mail.  Food For 
Fellowship (get it!?!). 

     Full details about the menu will be in 
the March newsletter.  In the meantime, if 
you want to help out by baking cookies, 
making soup or delivering meals, contact 
Linda Potter at nautilus@twcny.rr.com 
or text her at 315-229-8886.

For the grains from the prairies, 
For the fruit from the trees, 

For the juice of the vine, 
For the fish of the seas; 

For all his creation, 
For all that he shares, 
We thank our Creator 

for all of this care.


